
Insights from innovation
What have we learned from rapid adjustments to curriculum, learning and teaching 
made in response to the COVID-19 global pandemic?

Join colleagues from four Queensland University 
Medical Schools for an interactive Symposium and 
reflection on the insights gained during this 
unprecedented time.

The Symposium will feature keynote speaker, Executive 
Dean of The University of Queensland’s Faculty of 
Medicine, Professor Geoff McColl, as well as a panel of 
experts and breakout room activities in which you will 
have the opportunity to share your own insights from 
innovation.

This event is an opportunity for Faculty colleagues 
to share experiences of making rapid adjustments 
necessary to keep programs running, and to reflect on 
the question: How can we work together to optimise 
impact through evolution in medical education?

Date: Friday, 21 August 2020

Time: 3-5pm

Please register your attendance 
bit.ly/Insightsininnovation
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